
Notification of Class Cancellation 

Dear Students, 

We regret to inform you that the painting class scheduled for October 15, 2023 has been 

cancelled due to unforeseen circumstances. 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. We will 

inform you about new dates for the class as soon as possible. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at info@example.com. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely, 

The Art Studio Team 


